
 
 

Free Information about Affordable Care Act! 
Child Care Services Association’s  

ACA CONNECT for Early Educators 
 

As you have already heard, the Affordable Care Act (ACA) has been in the news a lot. 
Everyone must have health insurance in 2014, and as long as you enroll by March 31, 2014 
you can avoid paying a penalty. NOW is the time to secure affordable health insurance.  
 
Early Educators and ACA CONNECT is here to help, thanks to a grant from the Kate B. 
Reynolds Charitable Trust to Child Care Services Association (CCSA), a long standing, 
trusted early childhood partner in North Carolina.  
 
Connect with a Certified Application Counselor 
Do you have questions? CCSA has two Certified Application Counselors (CAC) available to 
answer your questions about the Affordable Care Act and provide support and information to 
child care employers and early educators at no charge by phone or email.  
 
To contact the CONNECT team, please email us at CAC@childcareservices.org or call 919-
967-3272 and ask for Samirra or Jill. 
 
Get Free Information to Share with Staff, Colleagues and More 
In addition to FREE phone and email consultations, our team can also provide fact sheets, on-
site support, newsletter articles to share and an email list to provide you with regular updates.  
 
Listen to a Free Webinar on December 17, 2013 
 

Webinar:   The Affordable Care Act Webinar: What Early Care &  
   Education Providers Need to Know  
Sponsor:   US Administration for Children & Families  
Date:    Tuesday, December 17, 2013  
Time:    1:00 - 2:30 PM 
Register Online:  https://citrix.webcasts.com/starthere.jsp?ei=1026599  
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